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File Ref: 2014/13781 

 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Travis 
Assistant Director 
Urban Projects 
Environment, Planning and Sustainable Development Directorate 
GPO Box 158 
Canberra ACT 2601 
 
 
Dear Mr Travis 
 
ENDORSEMENT OF ADDENDUM TO ENVIRONMENTAL SITE ASSESSMENT REPORT - 
BLOCKS 11, 12 AND 13 SECTION 67 ACTON CANBERRA CENTRAL 
 
The Environment Protection Authority (the Authority) has reviewed the document titled 
"Site Inspection and Addendum Letter to the Phase 2 Environmental Site Assessment - 
Blocks 11, 12 and 13, Section 67, Acton, ACT 2601" dated 23 October 2020 by Robson 
Environmental Pty Ltd. 
 
The Authority has assessed the document and supports the consultant's findings that  
"the site is suitable for its proposed and permitted uses under the [National Capital Plan]" 
from a contamination perspective subject to the implementation to the consultant's 
recommendations as detailed in the document.  
 
This letter of endorsement must be read in conjunction with the above document and the 
report titled "Phase 2 Environmental Site Assessment Black Mountain Peninsula Acton 
ACT 2601 (Blocks 11, 12 and 13 Section 67, Acton)" dated 30 January 2015 by Robson 
Environmental Pty Ltd. 
 
Please note that where the above report has been submitted in accordance with a 
condition of a development approval, the report along with this letter of endorsement 
must be lodged with the ACT Environment, Planning and Sustainable Development 
Directorate using their eDevelopment system. 
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This should not be taken as a warranty by the Authority or the Territory that the land is fit 
for any particular purpose. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Narelle Sargent 
Environment Protection Authority 
         
4 November 2020 
 


